
Peter Gariaev and collaborators have reported several strange 
effects of
laser light and also ordinary light on DNA. These findings include 
the
rotation of polarization plane of laser light by DNA,  phantom DNA 
effect,
the transformation of laser light to radio-wave photons having 
biological
effects,  the coding of DNA sequences to the modulated polarization 
plane
of laser light and the ability of this kind of light to induce gene
expression in another organisms provided the  modulated polarization
pattern corresponds to an \blockquote{address} characterizing the 
organism, and  the
formation of images of what is believed to be  DNA sample itself and 
of the
objects of environment by DNA sample in a cell  irradiated by 
ordinary
light in UV-IR range.

In this chapter a  TGD based  model for these effects is discussed.  
A
speculative picture proposing a connection  between homeopathy, 
water
memory, and  phantom DNA effect is discussed and on basis of this
connection a vision about how the tqc hardware represented by the 
genome is
actively developed by subjecting it to evolutionary pressures 
represented
by a virtual world representation of the physical environment. The
speculation inspired by this vision is that genetic code as well as 
DNA-, 
RNA- and amino-acid sequences should have representation in terms of
nuclear strings. The model for dark baryons indeed leads to an
identification of these analogs and the basic numbers of genetic 
code
including also the numbers of aminoacids coded by a given number of 
codons
are predicted correctly. Hence it seems that genetic code is  
universal
rather than  being an  accidental outcome of the biological 
evolution.
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